
 

Community Services 

              Legislative Services 

March 1, 2022 
File #120203 

Sent via email: Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 
 

 
The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 
Prime Minister 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 
 
Honourable and Dear Sir: 
 
Re: City of Thorold Resolution - Support of Increased Fines for Firearms Infractions 
 
Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of February 28, 
2022 received and supported correspondence from the City of Thorold dated February 17, 
2022 requesting the Provincial and Federal Governments to consider imposing stiffer penalties 
for infractions, sentencing and consequences related to firearms. 
 

Attached please find a copy of the City of Thorold correspondence dated February 17, 2022. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours very truly, 

 

Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.  
Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk 
cschofield@forterie.ca 
CS:dlk 
Attach   
c.c. The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario premier@ontario.ca 
 Association of Municipalities of Ontario resolutions@amo.on.ca  
 Federation of Canadian Municipalities resolutions@fcm.ca  
 K. Viccica, Legislative Assistant, City of Thorold katie.viccica@thorold.ca  
 Local Area Municipalities 
 
 
 

Mailing Address:                The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie  
1 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort Erie ON  L2A 2S6 

Office Hours  8:30 a.m. to 4:30  p.m.   Phone: (905) 871-1600 FAX:  (905) 871-4022 Web-site:  www.forterie.ca 
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s Katie Viccica
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katie.viccica @thorold.ca

City of Thorold
3540 Schmon Parkway P.O. Box. 1044

Thorold, ON L2V 4A7
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February 17,2022

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau
Prime Minister of Canada
80 Wellington St.
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2

iusti n.trudeau@parl. qc.ca

Dear Prime Minister:

Re: Support for lncreased Fines for Firearms lnfractions

Please be advised Thorold City Council, at its February 15,2022 meeting, adopted the
following resolution:

THAT Council request that the province and federal government consider imposing
stiffer penalties for infractions, sentencing and consequences relating to the importation,
production or distribution of firearms; and

THAT this motion be forwarded to the provincial and federal governments, AMO, and
FCM; and

THAT staff forward this motion to Niagara Area municipalities for their consideration and
support.

Yours truly,

Katie Viccica
Legislative Assistant

ec Hon. D. Ford, Premier of Ontario, premier@ontario.ca
Association of Municipalities of Ontario, resolutions@amo.on.ca
Federation of Canadian Municipalities, resolutions@fcm.ca
Ann-Marie Norio, Clerk, Region of Niagara, ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca
Joanne Hyde, Clerk, City of Thorold, clerk@thorold.ca
Bonnie Nistico-Dunk, Clerk, City of St. Catharines, bdunk@stcatharines.ca
Ralph Walton, Clerk, Town of Niagara-on{he-Lake, clerks@notl.com
Sarah Kim, Clerk, Town of Grimsby, skim@grimsby.ca
Julie Kirkelos, Clerk, Town of Lincoln, clerks@lincoln.ca
Joanne Scime, Clerk, Township of West Lincoln, iscime@westlincoln.ca
Holly Willford, Clerk, Town of Pelham, hwillford@pelham.ca
Bill Matson, Clerk, City of Niagara Falls, billmatson@niaqarafalls.ca
Amber LaPointe, Clerk, City of Port Colborne, cityclerk@portcolborne.ca
Tara Stephens, City of Welland, clerk@welland.ca
William Kolasa, Clerk, Township of Wainfleet, wkolasa@wainfleet.ca
Carol Schofield, Clerk, Town of Fort Erie, cschofield@forterie.ca
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